
       
     

 
 

           
 

             
           

            
              

                 
  

                 
                  

                
   

                  
      

               
     

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
        

   
  
   

  
 

   

Delay in Publishing draft Statement of Accounts: 
Year ended 31 March 2025 

Publication of Kingston upon Hull City Council’s Draft Statement of Accounts 

Under the Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2024, the Council is required to 
publish its draft annual Statement of Accounts by 30 June. 

Under the Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2024, the commencement period for 
the exercise of public rights to inspect the draft 2024/2025 accounts and related documents, 
based on an account’s completion date of 30 June 2025, should be between 1 July and 11 
August 2025. 

Notice is hereby given that the Council has not been able to publish the draft Statement of 
Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2025 by the 30th of June which is the statutory deadline. 

The delay in publishing the 2024-25 draft Statement of Accounts is mainly due to delays in 
finalising asset valuations. 

The Council will therefore not be in a position to commence the period for the exercise of public 
rights as set out above. 

Further notifications will be placed on the website once the 2024-25 draft Statement of Accounts 
is available for public inspection. 

David Bell 
Director of Finance and Transformation (Section 151 Officer) 
Hull City Council 
Guildhall Road 
Kingston upon Hull 
HU1 2AB 

30 June 2025 


